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Soon, several off-road vehicles with A license plates drove up all the way from the bottom of the
mountain.

Seeing all these cars with A license plates, Jon Wade immediately sneered in front of a few people
around him: “You see what I said is right, I hope that the hanging wire from this small place can play
any role, and it will kill him. Mom is not qualified!”

The expressions of the few people around him were very agreeable, and they felt that no matter
where Charlie moved to rescue soldiers at this time, he would be a man’s arm as a chariot in front of
the Wanlong Temple.

Several off-road vehicles stopped, and in the passenger seat of the first car, she immediately jumped
out of a young woman wearing a black training suit with a long ponytail tied high behind her head.

When the Wade Family saw this woman, their eyes suddenly widened.

Not only because this woman is extremely beautiful and heroic, but also because they have seen this
woman!

Because this is the bodyguard who has been with Zayne’s son banks’s family before, Xion!

Moreover, everyone knows that Xion did what he did in Japan some time ago.

Everyone knows better that she was arrested in Japan and finally betrayed by Elder banks, and her
whereabouts are completely unknown.

In Eastcliff at the time, this incident was a sensation.

But how could they think that Xion would actually appear on Ye Ling Mountain!

Jon Wade was stunned and said, “Xion is still alive?! Besides, what happened? Is she Charlie’s helper?”

Charlie didn’t expect that Xion would come over either.

He originally came from his family, he should be the father of Elms and the other children of the elms
family, with Zayne and Chen .

But never expected that Xion would also come.

Seeing Charlie, Xion immediately walked a few steps to come to Charlie, clasping his fists in both
hands and said: “Young Master wade, Ruoli is here to listen to you!”

Charlie sighed and said, “You are here today. If you leak the wind, it will cause a lot of trouble.”

Xion said indifferently: “Don’t care about this! The life of Xion was saved by You. At this time, he will
naturally come to help Charlie!”



Charlie nodded lightly and said lightly: “After the Wanlong Palace matter is resolved, I will tell
everyone who sees you today, if anyone dares to leak your information, I will never forgive him. “

At this time, Kairi Elms – Xion’s Mom, Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) and others also got out of the car.

The Wade Family members were shocked when they saw Wilfred ( LORD Elms ).

“How old?!” Lord Wade exclaimed, and said: “How can you…”

The Elms family was originally a martial arts family under the Banks Family, so Lord Wade naturally
knewWilfred ( LORD Elms ).

Some time ago, everyone knew about the Elms family and the Banks Family, because of Xion’s affairs,
some conflicts occurred, and then the Elms family completely broke with the Banks Family.

Immediately afterwards, there was news from the martial arts field that Wilfred ( LORD Elms )
officially broke into a four-star martial artist, which really caused shock in the country.

Many people wanted to recruit the Elms family, but Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) left Mocheng and his
whereabouts are unknown.

Lord Wade didn’t expect Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) to appear here.

Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) hugged his fist at Elder wade and said: “Hello, Mr. wade, coming here next time,
just like my granddaughter, I’m here to listen to Elder wade’s dispatch!”

When the Wade Family heard this, their eyebrows were overjoyed.

Although they knew that Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) and the Elms family could not be opponents of the
Wanlong Palace, at least the Elms family were martial arts masters, which could more or less bring
them a certain sense of security.

In addition, the Wade Family also wondered, how could this Wilfred ( LORD Elms ), originally from the
Banks Family, be subdued by Charlie? Charlie and the Banks Family are too far apart, right?

At this time, Wilfred ( LORD Elms ) had already walked up to Charlie and said respectfully: “Young
Master wade, the old man does not humiliate his mission and has done everything you ordered!”

Charlie nodded slightly and asked him, “Where are the two people now?”
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